
 

 

Great news! The Town of Hildebran was recently awarded $230,000 from the 
State of North Carolina in the state’s legislative budget.  

Hildebran was awarded $80,000 to assist in the planning and development of one 
or more trails connecting to the Fonta Flora Trail or the future Wilderness 
Gateway Trail.  

Also, Hildebran was awarded $150,000 for capital expenditures which may be 
used for renovations or new construction.  

As other agencies go through the budget, Hildebran may be in line to receive 
another $290,000 for Royal Park, Hildebran’s future downtown park on S Center 
Street. We will update you as we learn more.   

Town Manager, Logan Shook 

 

 


